
Toulouse, November 29, 2016

Dear Ms. Raiber,

Your research project Religious Giving in a Pentecostal Church in Accra, Ghana has
been evaluated by the TSE-IAST review board for ethical standards in research, under
the reference code 2016-11-002. This evaluation was retrospective, given that the board
did not exist at the time of data collection.

At the time of the evaluation, the review board was composed of Jean-François
Bonnefon, Sophie Moinas, François Poinas, Stéphane Straub, Marie Claire Villeval,
and Marc Willinger. The review board made the following recommendation:

� Full approval
� Approval pending written notification to the review board
� Rejection, proposal to be revised and re-evaluated
� Rejection

Kind regards,

Jean-François Bonnefon
Chair of the TSE-IAST Review Board for Ethical Standards in Research
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